
MEMORANDUM 

 

February 28, 1996 

 

To: David Marwell, Jeremy Gunn, Phil Golrick 

 

From: Joan Zimmerman 

 

Subject: USSS Response to our Request for Materials  #1 (Chief Rowley’s Correspondence) 

 

Yesterday afternoon the USSS dropped off a cardboard box and a manilla envelope containing the 

material listed below. None of these papers has any classification designation. 

 

 

The following was in the envelope: 

 

Protective Methods: 33 documents 

 

Protective Research/Investigative: 40 documents 

 

General: 35 documents 

 

 

 

The following was unwrapped in the uncovered cardboard box: 

 

Letters from the public and from the History Vault: 588 documents 

 

Newsclippings: 12 documents 

 

 

 

John Machado’s letter of February 27, 1996,  accompanied this delivery. 
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